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Residents plan protest as Peter Kelly blocks access to Queens County beach

EAGLE HEAD, Queens County, Nova Scotia - Residents in a small Nova Scotia
community near Liverpool are planning a peaceful protest today at noon as work on a
housing development continues to block access to a local beach and threaten sensitive
wildlife and wetland habitat.

Members of the group, Protecting Eagle Head Beach, have organized the rally to bring
attention to the damage being done to their beloved beach, after former Halifax mayor
Peter Kelly began construction on oceanfront land he recently purchased.

The 1,100-member-strong grassroots group is demanding answers from provincial and
municipal government officials. Members want the work stopped immediately until
questions of access and environmental devastation can be properly investigated.

The protest is planned for noon today (Monday) on Eagle Head Beach and on the Eagle
Head Road, near where construction is happening.

For more information, please contact:
Talla Corkum
tallacorkum@gmail.com ; 902-803-0354
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